
 
Decision – Communication Antennas License – 5650 Yonge Street Page 1 of 1 

 
 

Communication Antennas License – 5650 Yonge Street 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on November 16, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Authorize staff to request the City of Toronto Corporate Real Estate Management to 
execute a new agreement with The Manufacturers Life Insurance Company and 
2015500 Ontario Inc. (the “Owner”) and the City of Toronto, extending the TTC’s use of 
the antennas located at 5650 Yonge St. Toronto, for five years with two additional five 
year renewal options, satisfactory to TTC’s General Counsel. 


